La CFOSSE Regional Low Stress Experience
e

1/22/2019

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat

Common Council Members

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, cancelled their last regular meeting, therefore the Resolution
finalizing funding for the Airport car wash facility does not have a recommendation

from the Aviation Board.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton Torp
Airport Director

Aviation Board
OFFICERS ¢ Chairman: Andrea Richmond, Vice Chairman: Bill Blank
MEMBERS ¢ Mike Giese, Carol Kratz, Jim Bloedorn, Jeff Wrobel, Jeff Sexton
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